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Hall Blvd is a major thoroughfare that I use to get around on both bicycle and motor 

vehicle. As I pass through, I notice the major lack of pedestrian safety on top of the 

bicycle safety that are prevalent through Tigard's portion of Hall Blvd. There are pot 

holes everywhere in both bicycle and vehicle lanes. No sidewalks, or if they are there 

they are inadequate. Lighting is inadequate in the dark months. All these issues have 

led to pedestrian fatalities. More than just Tigard residents use this thoroughfare, and 

everyone deserves better. 


